



Members of the Firebaugh FFA enjoying the mud volleyball meeting!

FFA: Mudballs at the barn

You got mud on your face, you big disgrace... actually not a big disgrace. If you got mud on your face we all know where you went to. You obviously attended the famous Mud Volleyball meeting.

Literally our barn looked like a big mud pool, as if resembling the game of water polo in the pool full of mud. On Aug. 19 the FFA officers hosted their first official monthly meeting. Now, right before doing opening and closing the power went out, which left us with no music and no air conditioning. But, regarding these factors, students didn't seem to mind the power situation. They were more concerned in who was going to

be in who's team and the food they were going to give out.

After opening and closing, we headed outside to play some volleyball and grub on some food. Many got very competitive in the volleyball game, others pushed each other in the mud and some just watched from a far to avoid getting pushed into the mud. What ever it was that the students were doing, the mud volleyball meeting was an event everyone enjoyed. Over 200 of our members, plus some guests, attended this meeting.

We hope to see all of our members in the next chapter meeting and at the rest of our events going on.